
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

       Circular No: PAT/SIS/ 49-06/2024                                                    Dated:13/06/2024  

                                                                EID AL ADHA  HOLIDAYS 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Springdale Indian School! 

 

We wish “A Happy Eid Al Adha” to all our parents!!! 

 

Hope the Eid brings a joyous moment with safety and protection. Celebrate the Eid and pray for the UAE 

citizens and expatriates to be ambitious and enjoy the safety and security of this Great Nation. The Eid holidays 

will be as declared by the Government of UAE for private sector, i.e. from Saturday 15th to Tuesday 18th 

June 2024. School reopens on Wednesday, 19th June 2024 as usual with normal working hours.  

We request our parents those who have to buy the uniform and text books at the earliest before the 

reopening days to ensure the class room learning smooth and effective.  

We seek the parent’s attention towards the pending school fee till the month of June 2024. 

  Kindly note that tuition fee should be paid on 10th of every month. Please ignore if paid already. 

     Wish you all peaceful and prosperous Eid Al Adha!!!!!!! 

 

PRINCIPAL 


